
Meet Rachel

Rachel is a single mother of three children has
been employed by Conway Medical Center since
December of 2020 as a Medical Practice
Assistant. She currently resides with her parents
in a small 
3-bedroom home in Conway. After living in an
unhealthy apartment, in need of repair and with
mold issues, Rachel is on her way to make a
better life for her and her family. A new home
would give her the space needed to be a loving,
Godly and nurturing her family…and a place of
her own.

Rachel is looking forward to building her new
home and learning some new skills as she goes
through the Homebuyer Program. Her high
points in her life are her three children, being
accepted into the Homebuyer Program, finishing
college and working in a career she enjoys. Her
family enjoys going to church together, to the
movies, the park and taking trips.

Her experience in the program is getting better
since she learned how to use a hammer! The
first thing she wants to do in her new home is
have it blessed by her Pastor, then have a family
gathering. Home to Rachel is a place where she
can raise her children and make memories. A
place full of love.

A favorite bible verse is from Mark 9:23, “If you
are able!” all things are possible to one that
believes.”
She would like to thank all for their time and
sacrifice. “I’m really grateful and I do appreciate
them. I pray God keeps a blessing on them.”
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